SANTA CRUZ ELEMENTARY SCHOOL #28
The Little Red School
Board Members Courtesy Notice
Tuesday, May 3, 2022

COURTESY NOTICE

Pursuant to A.R.S. #38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board of the Santa
Cruz Elementary School District #28 and to the general public that potentially a majority, if not all, of the
Board members may attend Little Red’s Teacher / Staff Appreciation Lunch on Tuesday, May 3rd, 2022.
The lunch will be held at 7 Duquesne Rd. Nogales, AZ. No business will be transacted during this time.

Dated this 28th day of April, 2022
Santa Cruz Elementary D1strlct 28 Governing Board

et Putoel.




